



Administration Department • Five Plaza Drive • Woodridge, IL 60517-5014 (630) 852-7000 • TTY (630) 719-2497 • FAX (630) 719-0021

June 2, 2022

Ronald Wentzell **Boy Scouts of America** Three Fires Council 415 North 2<sup>nd</sup> St. St. Charles, IL 60174-1254

Dear Mr. Wentzell:

This letter is acknowledging that your organization, Three Fires Council, Boy Scouts of America, is registered for solicitation in the Village of Woodridge on the following dates:

## August 15, 2022 through November 1, 2022

Solicitation is limited to not before 9:00 a.m. and not after 6:00 p.m. This letter also acknowledges that Ron Wentzell is registered with the Village of Woodridge as the contact person for the Three Fires Council, Boy Scouts of America, and will be available during the course of the solicitation to handle any issues or problems that may arise.

Please keep this letter as proof of registration with you on the days of the solicitations. Please note that a copy of this acknowledgment letter is being forwarded to the Village of Woodridge Police Department at this time. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Clerk's office at (630) 719-4712. Good luck in your endeavors.

Sincerely,

VILLAGE OF WOODRIDGE

**Leslie Davies Executive Assistant** 

Chief Brian Cunningham cc:

Woodridge Police Department